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Comments: Chugach National Forest District,

 

I would like to voice my preference to keep motorized access open in the Chugach National Forest. As a newer

rider I have seen that the Chugach offers many entry level riding opportunities. 20 Mile, Placer, and Carter-

Crescent are all great places for beginner riders to explore and perfect their skills prior to venturing into higher

consequence areas. 

 

The Kenai Peninsula offers Anchorage residents the opportunity for adventure with just a short drive down

Turnagain Arm. The positive economic impact is immeasurable. I am in favor of Chugach Land Management

Plan B and would like to see more areas of the Chugach open to motorized access. 

 

Thank you for your consideration on this important topic.

 

Kacie Tempel

7200 Dorchester Street

Anchorage, AK 99502

406-539-0033

 


